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On Aug 4, 2015, at 3:37 PM, Younie, John <John.Younie@pacificorp.com> wrote: 

Rick, 
  
Here is the latest redline draft PPA.  Bruce didn’t want to change the Seller’s default on the 
minimum delivery.  Let me know if you have any more changes or edits.  I submitted the deal 
internally for review and approval today. We should be ready to sign the PPA in about a 
month.  I am starting a raft trip next Tuesday returning to work on Monday, Aug 17. 
<Thayn Hydro Draft PPA 08042015.docx> 
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